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AH Committee

From: John Carty <john@honoluafarms.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:41 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: a’ole olowalu development

i appose development in olowalu. the way that maui allows fake affordable housing is insulting to 
us.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
John Carty 
cell/txt 808-276-8733 


